
Dacotah Bank Renews Support of Valley City State University  

VALLEY CITY, ND – Dacotah Bank of Valley City has renewed and expanded their commitment to Valley 
City State University through continued support of the V-500 Scholarship Program, Century Club, Viking 
Scramble and as the sponsor of the Annual VCSU Scholarship Auction. 

Cory Anderson, Director of Development and Major Gifts at VCSU says, “Dacotah Banks loyalty and 
generosity to our programs enables VCSU to remain a viable commodity in the Valley City community.  
As our enrollment continues to grow and set records so does our need compete for deserving students.  
Dacotah Bank’s impact is noticeable in all areas of our campus and community.”  

Dacotah Bank president Paige Bjornson says, “Dacotah Bank is so pleased to continue our long-standing 
support of VCSU.  The university is an economic engine and a cultural hub for Valley City and Barnes 
County, and we are certainly honored to support them in growing and educating future leaders.”     

 

Pictured:  Dacotah Bank employees Liz Nelson-Business Banker, Paige Bjornson-Market President, Sue 
Kapaun-Mortgage Banker, Scott Beilke-Dacotah Bank Insurance, Tyler Marthaler-Senior Business Banker, 
and Tom Glandt (V-500 Board Member) 

 


